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COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

7¢h July, 1936,

Dear Sir,

I beg to aclmowledge the recelipt of your letter
of the 30th ultime intimating that the Bk, "PAMIR" 1s due
ot Mariehamm shortly, and that she will be submitted for
Speeclal Swrvey o3 on her arrival. In reply I have to
say that the case has recelved consideration today, and that
the Conmittee will be agrecable to this arrangement.

It 1s noted that the bottom of the wvessel will
be examined later at Copenhagen,

I am, Dear Sir,
Youre faithfully,
Copy to Stockholm.

Clerk to the
Classification Conmittee,

Gustaf Erlkson, Esq,
MARIEEAIDY,
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